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2019 LOCAL GOVERNMENT ELECTION RESULTS 

the close of nominations on 12th September 2019 the 

following nominations were received for the three, 

four year term, vacancies in the office of Councillor 

on the Council of the Shire of Westonia:- 

Renae Sue CORSINI; 

Ross Albert DELLA BOSCA; and 

Karin Maree DAY. 

On Thursday, 24 October 2019, at the Ordinary 

Meeting of Council, the newly elected Councillors 

made a declaration of office and Shire President 

and Deputy President were elected. 

 

At the meeting, Cr Karin Day nominated for President 

and elected unopposed. 

Cr William (Bill) Huxtable nominated for Deputy 

President and elected unopposed.. 

 

Jamie Criddle 

CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER  

Governance Update 

IMPORTANT CONTACT NUMBERS  

As Westonia approaches the Bushfire season the 

Shire would like to remind community members of 

Westonia’s important contacts.  

These contacts can also be found on the rear of the 

Fire Break Order 2019/20 that went out with rates 

notices in July 2019. If community members have 

not received a copy of the Fire Break Order or have 

misplaced it, a copy of it is available for 

downloading and printing from  Shire’s website.  

CHIEF BUSHFIRE CONTROL OFFICER  

Frank Corsini | 0429 467 042  
 

DEPUTY CHIEF BUSHFIRE CONTROL OFFICER  

Malcolm Nicoletti | 0428 449 034  

HAVE YOU DONE YOUR FIREBREAKS? 

All land owners, or occupiers are required to 

plough, scarify, cultivate, spray or otherwise clear 

and thereafter maintain free of all inflammable 

material until the 31st day of March 2020. 

FOR ALL EMERGENCIES—DIAL 000 
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Please Welcome Aston Hargreaves-Tieland who 

was recently appointed  the New Westonia Pool 

Manager. 

 

Opening hours for the season will be: 

Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday - 3 to 7pm 

(school holidays) – 11am to 7pm 

Tuesday – closed 

Weekends – 11am to 7pm 

Public Holidays – 11am – 7pm   

Extending our Deepest Sympathy to 

Steve Williams and his family on the 

passing of  his wife and their mother and 

grandmother Sue.  

Wish you moments of  peace and comfort 

as you remember “Rest in Peace Sue” 

 

President, Councillors and Staff  of  the 

Shire of  Westonia. 

Primary Care Nurse Practitioner 

LAURA BLACK 

NEXT VISIT Thurs 7th Nov 2019  

9.00am—2.00 pm  

Booking made through 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

DR OLGA WARD 
MBBS, FRACGP, GDRGP, FARGP  

Procedural Surgical GP Westonia 

 

SHIRE ADMIN on (08) 9046 7063 

Consulting Dates 2019 (Monday’s) 

Olga’s regular appointments will resume 

on the following dates:       

 2 December 2019 
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